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Donations have exceeded 100 million JPY! 

 
Tokyo Marathon 2014 has also been accepting the applications for our charity program “TSUNAGU” 

from July 1, 2013. Tokyo Marathon Foundation is honored to announce that, on Tuesday, October 

1st, the amount raised for charity has exceeded 100 million JPY. 

 

 
As of 5:00 pm, October 1st  

 
 

■ Total amount of donations                102,545,500 JPY 
 
■ Number of Charity Runner entrants       917 

 

・ Total amount includes: 

Individual donations - 810 donors 

Corporate donations - 107 corporate donors 

*Corporate donations have been accepted since July 22nd. 

・ Charity Runner entrants are those who have already made the required donation and also settled 

the participation fee payment. 

 

 
 
 

 

Donations can be accepted until Monday, March 31st, 2014. 

Charity Runner applications can be accepted until Friday, November 15th, 2013, 5:00 pm JST, 

through our official charity website (full marathon only; up to 3,000 runners on a first-come, 

first-served basis). 

For more details, please go to http://www.tokyo42195.org/2014/charity/. 

 

 

For any inquiries, please contact below: 
Public Relations Dept., Tokyo Marathon Foundation 

E-mail: press_tm@tokyo42195.org 
   nagashima@tokyo42195.org 

http://www.tokyo42195.org/2014/charity/

